
Updates to Non-Pharmacy Inspection Guides

June 2020

Recently, the Board of Pharmacy issued updates to the following non-pharmacy inspection guides to
include new policy guidance that was issued at the June 2020 Board Meeting:

Pain Management Clinics – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/PMCinspect  
First Aid Departments – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/FAinspect  
Animal Shelters – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/ASinspect  
Office-Based Opioid Treatment Facilities – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/OBOTinspect   
Clinics and Prescriber Offices – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/CPOinspect  
Veterinary Clinics – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/VETinspect  
Opioid Treatment Programs – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/OTPinspect  
Non-limited Facilities – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/NLFinspect  
Limited Facilities – www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/LFinspect 

Licensees are reminded that all updates to the guides are included in the “Update History” page
located at the end of each guide. 

For any questions or additional information, licensees should e-mail the Board office by visiting:
http://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/contact.aspx. 
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